
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:  July 29, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Acceptance of Criminal Justice Commission Restorative Justice Grant Award 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTIONS:  

Move to accept the grant award and authorize the County Administrator to sign Document 

No. 2024-678 between the State of Oregon, acting by and through the Criminal Justice 

Commission, and the Deschutes County District Attorney’s Office.  

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

In 2022, the Oregon Legislature created the Restorative Justice Grant Program to support 

projects across the state. The program budget for 2023-2025 has a total budget of $4 

million.  

 

The District Attorney’s Office was selected to receive a Restorative Justice gap grant in the 

amount of $253,000 to support the Emerging Adult Program for an additional six months, 

allowing the program to run until June 30, 2025. The grant will support program expenses, 

staff positions at the DA’s Office, and two community partners which provide program 

services.  

 

BUDGET IMPACTS: 

$252,872 in revenue 

 

ATTENDING: 

Katie Clason, Deputy District Attorney 


